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Informal note for Cabinet 20th November 2019 

From Policy and Improvement Officer  

Safer and Stronger Communities Scrutiny and Policy Development Committee had a 

special meeting on Tuesday 19th November and considered the Call-In of the 

Individual Cabinet Member Decision on “Council Housing Stock Increase 

Programme”. Decision of Cabinet Member for Neighbourhoods and Community 

Safety on 14th October 2019. 

Safer and Stronger Communities Scrutiny and Policy Development Committee 

agreed to take the following course of action from the Scrutiny Procedure rules: 

(c) take no action in relation to the called-in decision but consider whether 
issues arising from the call-in need to be fed back to the decision 
maker or added to the work programme of an existing Scrutiny 
Committee; 

 

In agreeing this option they did consider there are issues arising to be fed back to 

the decision maker and added to the work programme, a fuller report with the 

detailed recommendations will be forwarded to the Cabinet Member for 

Neighbourhoods and Community Safety and reported to Cabinet at a future meeting. 

 

Alice Nicholson 

Policy and Improvement Officer  

20th November 2019  
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